
 

 

Pharmacogenomic (PGx) Testing Available at all VA Healthcare 
Systems or Facilities EXCEPT for the following:  
 

Augusta, GA*  

Batavia, NY 

Bedford, MA 

Bronx, NY 

Buffalo, NY 

Castle Point/Wappingers Falls, NY 

Cheyenne, WY 

Chillicothe, OH 

Columbia, SC 

Dayton, OH 

Eugene (Roseburg), OR 

Fort Wayne, IN 

Grand Junction, CO 

Leeds/Central Western Mass., MA 

Loma Linda, CA 

Marion , IN 

Montgomery, AL 

Montrose/Hudson Valley, NY 

Northport, NY 

Oklahoma City, OK 

Portland, OR 

Prescott, AZ 

Providence, RI 

Sheridan, WY 

Syracuse, NY 

Tuscaloosa, AL 

Tuskegee, AL 

Vancouver (Portland), WA 

White City, OR 

White River Junction, VT

 
 
 

All VA Medical Centers have access to PGx Testing other than those listed above. If your VA 
Medical Center or Health Care System is listed above and you are interested in PGx Testing, 
talk with your VA provider. Our goal is to have PGx testing available to all veterans receiving 
their healthcare at any VA health care facility in the country. 

 

*Coming Soon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


